
 

 

Attachment  

Relevant Information 

Regarding the incident at Guatapé hydroelectric Plant, EPM reports that the company 

requested an initial down payment of US$ 16 million to the reinsurance market, in order to 

replace the power cable system of the plant and other costs related to the repair and 

servicing of the incident. 

The transfer of resources to Royal & Sun Alliance (fronting company) began by the 

reinsurers, to then be transferred to EPM. To date, around US$ 4 million have been used 

primarily for the cables transport logistics management and an amount of US$ 8.4 million 

is available. The down payment of some reinsurers is pending, which is currently in the 

management procedures phase used in such processes. 

EPM, as agreed with the adjuster, will make an additional down payment request to cover 

other costs associated with the recovery of the plant.  

 


